From:

Sent: Sunday, 16 July 2023 10:12 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130 Concerns

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi,

I've lived in Lidcombe for more than 5 years and am currently living at : with my wife. | just wanted to raise my concerns regarding the above rubbish
tip proposal.

I have 2 major concerns towards this operation as per below:
1) air and noise pollution
The rubbish and the rubbish trucks will pollute the air of my suburb and also bring/attract pests which may affect my family’s living in Lidcombe as we plan to have kids and

raise them in Lidcombe. We’d like to raise them in hygienic and safe environment.

2) traffic and road issues

The roads in Lidcombe are already struggling to handle the current traffic and if rubbish trucks come then it will get more congestion and be more dangerous for kids. The
big and heavy rubbish trucks will create more pot holes, damages to roundabouts and make the roads more difficult to drive for other drivers.

Please take above into consideration and make the best choice possible for our community.

Regards

Sent from my iPhone

Document Set ID: 11234236
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





